
                  April 6, 2020 

 

Notification of Cancellation - Premium Textile Japan 2021 Spring & Summer 

 

 

Unfortunately, JFW has decided to cancel the PTJ2021SS event, which was originally scheduled to take place 

over the period May 13-14, 2020 (Wed.-Thu.) due to the impact of the Novel Coronavirus (Covid-19) 

pandemic. This decision also reflects the government request to take ‘measures such as canceling, 

postponing or downscaling events involving mass gatherings’.  

 

Although we considered taking all possible preventive measures to make holding the show feasible, the 

current state of infection has not improved, despite our efforts and we concluded that the key aspects to 

avoid at all costs, namely: < Confined spaces >, < Crowded places > and < Situations involving close contact > 

would be impossible to avoid. 

 

We would also like to offer heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by the Novel Coronavirus, particularly 

those living in areas affected by the ongoing pandemic. 

 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

Masahiko Miyake 

Chairman of the Board, 

Japan Fashion Week Organization  

 

  

  


